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The Division of Continuing Medical Education is pleased to offer resources related to COVID-19.
We understand the importance of sharing education and information for health care professionals
during these uncertain times.

CME will be hosting a FREE webinar | April 2, 2020 | 5—7 pm (sk time)

We are pleased to have Dr. Shagil Peermohamed, Dr. Kathy Malejczyk and Dr. Stuart Skinner
joining us to answer your questions related to COVID-19.

At the end of this session, participants will be able to:

e Explain the transmission of COVID-19, including the path of infection from exposure to symptom presentation to resolution;
e Indicate the accuracy of COVID-19 diagnostic testing;

e Determine which personal protective equipment is needed and state which procedures are considered aerosol generating;
e Explain proper donning and doffing of personal protecting equipment;

o Define the differences between self-isolation and social distancing and describe these to patients;

e Determine when you are safe to return to work and what testing is required after a COVID-19 infection; and

e Interact with infectious disease experts through the Web-ex platform to ask pertinent COVID-19 questions.

Register online HERE or via the CME website.



https://usask.webex.com/usask/k2/j.php?MTID=t5dd46ed39bb29543163e796432b78be9
https://cmelearning.usask.ca/index.php

